
                                             WORKSHOP MEETING 
WALKERTOWN TOWN COUNCIL 
THURSDAY – AUGUST 12, 2021 

6:00 P.M. – BOOE HOUSE AT TOWN CENTER PARK 
 

Present:  Mayor Davis, Council members Vernon Brown, Peggy Leight,  
               and Marilyn Martin, Town Manager Scott Snow. 
                            
Mayor Davis called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm. 
 
1. PUBLIC HEARING: WA-066 - 4985 and 4991 Reidsville Road 
    Request to amend the Official Zoning Maps for the subject property from LO-S         
    (Limited Office – Special Use – Veterinary Services; Kennel, Indoor; Offices;  
    Bed and Breakfast; and Church or Religious Institution, Neighborhood) to GB-  
    S (General Business – Special Use).   
 
    Council was briefed on the upcoming public hearing for the rezoning case WA- 
    066 which will be heard at the August 26th regular council meeting.  

 
Action & Discussion Items for the August 12th, 2021 Meeting 

 
1. DISCUSSION OF ITEMS TO BE DECLARED SURPLUS 
 
    MOTION:   TO DECLARE THE FOLLOWING ITEMS SURPLUS: 
                       1. SALT SPREADER TRUCK AND PLOW BLADE 
                       2. UTILITY TRACTOR AND BOOM MOWER 
    BY:             PEGGY LEIGHT 
    SECOND:   MARILYN MARTIN 
    VOTE:        UNANIMOUS 

                  (BROWN, LEIGHT, MARTIN)     
 

2. COMMUNITY POLICING SERVICE DISCUSSION 
 
    Council discussed the possible increase in salary budget for the community  
    policing contract with the Forsyth County Sheriff’s Office. Council agreed       
    they would be willing to amend the contract budget if the salary is increased  
    for the current deputy assigned to the town.  

 
3. STAFF UPDATES 
 
    Council was briefed on the need for repairs to the building located at the  
    corner of Sullivantown Road and Main Street. Council agreed to contract with  
    Collins Roofing to make the necessary repairs.  
         
 
     MOTION:   TO ADJOURN WORKSHOP MEETING at 7:34pm 
     BY:             MARILYN MARTIN 
     SECOND:   VERNON BROWN 
     VOTE:         UNANIMOUS 

                       (BROWN, LEIGHT, MARTIN) 
 
     Submitted by: Scott Snow 

                     Town Manager   


